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NORTH AMERICAN RESCUE PRESIDENT ANNOUNCES RETIREMENT  

  
Greer, SC (December 19, 2012) – Samuel D. Wyman, III announced his intention to retire from 
his position at North American Rescue (NAR) today. He has served as NAR’s president since 
October, 2009 and has been an integral part of preparing the company for continued success 
and growth. 

Paul Murphy, North American Rescue’s Chairman of the Board and Partner with NAR’s parent 
company, Sentinel Capital Partners, extended his thanks to Mr. Wyman for his achievements at 
NAR. “We are grateful for Mr. Wyman’s ability to take the reins of NAR and raise it to the next 
level and wish him all the best as he transitions to this exciting time of life,” stated Mr. Murphy. 
“NAR is a strong, successful company thanks to the people and leadership that are here and we 
look forward to continuing to see it grow and provide life saving medical equipment that makes a 
difference.” 

Mr. Wyman has enjoyed a dynamic career that includes graduating from the United States 
Military Academy at West Point and later earning a Master’s degree from the Georgia Institute 
of Technology.  He is a decorated Vietnam War helicopter pilot, former Assistant Professor at 
the United States Military Academy, a Research Officer with NASA Langley, and a former 
Assistant Program Manager for the Apache AH-64 Attack Helicopter. 

Mr. Wyman has held several senior executive positions with both public and private companies 
including: Harris Corporation, Booz Allen and Hamilton, and General Dynamics. He also held 
senior positions at the Defense Advanced Research Projects Agency (DARPA) where he was 
responsible for a variety of classified programs. 

Mr. Murphy announced that Tom Barthel, NAR’s current CFO, would assume the position of 
interim President until a permanent candidate is identified. This ensures that NAR will continue 
with strong leadership during this transition and will maintain the quality and service that their 
customers expect and deserve. 

North American Rescue (NAR), based in Greer, South Carolina, has proudly enjoyed the honor 
of serving their country, community, and customers for over a decade. NAR is leading the way 
in decreasing preventable deaths by providing innovative casualty care solutions to our 
uniformed soldiers, first responders, health care professionals, and security forces both at 
home, and abroad in foreign combat zones. For more information on North American Rescue 
and products visit www.NARescue.com or call (864) 675-9800.  
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